Mr R. Laker BA (Hons) Headteacher

Mr J. Paramor BEd (Hons) Deputy Headteacher



Oakwood Primary Academy Magnolia Walk Eastbourne BN22 OSS

Tel: 01323 501251

Email: <u>OPAOffice@AuroraAcademies.org</u> www.oakwoodprimaryacademy.org

Being Better Every Day'

May 2023

Key Stage Two Class Teacher

Dear applicant,

Thank you for your enquiry regarding our vacancy.

We are seeking to recruit a teacher who can commence at our school in September 2023. The closing date for applications is Monday 12th June 2023, with interviews scheduled to be held on Friday 16th June and Monday 19th June 2023.

We welcome the opportunity for prospective candidates to visit our school. Due to the half term break, if you would like to register an interest and request to visit our school, kindly email Mrs Susan Hubbard, School Business Manager shubbard@auroraacademies.org and we will respond to you from 5th June 2023.

If you have any other queries or questions regarding this post, please do not hesitate to send an email and we will respond as soon as we are able to do so.

With kind regards

Mr Ryan Laker Headteacher





